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       Monday 3rd June 2024 

‘Around the Grounds’ 
WPS Newsletter 

EMAIL 
westmeadows.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
WEBSITE 
www.westmeadows.vic.edu.au 

 

RESPECT * RESPONSIBILITY *  COOPERATION *  HONESTY * CARE & COMPASSION 

PARENT REMINDER 
. 

2025 Application for Foundation is now open 

Please contact the office if you have a child starting in 2025 
and have not yet completed an Application Form.  

………………………………………………………………….. 

DONUT DAY 

This week—Thursday 6th June 

Get in early and order via the Qkr app. 

 

 
MONDAY 3RD JUNE 
• Newsletter via Compass 
• School Council Meeting 
 
TUESDAY 4TH JUNE 
 
WEDNESDAY 5TH JUNE 
 
THURSDAY 6TH JUNE 
 
FRIDAY 7TH JUNE 
• I.S.S. Grade 5/6 Vs Tullamarine 

Away Game 
 
MONDAY 10TH JUNE 
• King’s Birthday—Public Holiday 
 
TUESDAY 11TH JUNE 
 
WEDNESDAY 12TH JUNE 
 
THURSDAY 13TH JUNE 
• District AFL Day—Selected     

students 
• Donut Day 
 
FRIDAY 14TH JUNE 
• I.S.S. Grade 5/6 Vs SOGS - 

Home Game 
 
 
 
 

All Lunch orders 
need to be  

ordered via the 
Qkr App 

 
  

CANTEEN ROSTER 
Wednesday 5th June 

Danica B & Simone E 

Friday 7th June 

Jennelle D & Jess M 

Monday 10th June 

No School—King’s Birthday 

Wednesday 12th June 

Heather B 

Friday 14th June 

Jamie S & Danielle J 

 

 

    Out of School Hours Care 
 

• Before and Afterschool Care 
• Holiday Program 
• Curriculum Day Care  



 

 

Ms. D’s Diary 
Dear Westy Families, 
Welcome to Week 8!  
According to most of the students the highlight of the week is DONUT DAY, which will once again be held this Thursday. It 
was certainly an enormous hit - with close to 500 donuts being consumed by students and staff. I wonder if we will make a 
new record. A big thank you to the Westy Fundraising Squad for organising such a yummy event. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS LACHLAN R. 
I am so excited to once again share the news with you all that one of our Grade Six students Lachlan R., has been selected to 
represent our school and the state as a member of the 12 years and under Team Vic Basketball Team. Lachlan is one of ten 
students selected and one of only three primary school students in the team. This is such an incredible achievement and is 
testimony to the hard work and dedication Lachlan (and his family) applies to his passion. I know you will join me is           
wishing Lachlan all the best as he represents Victoria at the National Championships at the end of July in Brisbane. 
 
NEWS FROM THE STAFF STORK 
Four out of five babies have safely arrived so far. We are now just awaiting the News of Sarah Rowe’s bundle in the coming 
weeks. A huge congratulations to: 

Tori Lancaster  and Alex  on the safe arrival of Baby Shiloh. 
Jessica Johnson and Matt on the safe arrival of Rueben. 
Melissa Krecul, Ken, Jesse and Billie on the safe arrival of twin girls Stevie and Charli. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2025 FOUNDATION ENROLMENTS 
Just a reminder that if you have a son/daughter due to start at Westmeadows Primary School in 2025 or if you know of a 
family who does it is time to complete an application form. We are aiming to have three classes of Foundation. If you require 
a form, please contact Maree in the office on 9309 4350. 
 
STAFF ABSENCES 
Currently, we are experiencing high staff absences due to the many viruses going around. Unfortunately, we have no control 
over this and can only do the best that we can to replace staff using CRTs. As you are aware there is a big shortage also of 
CRTs and at times classes need to be split. 
The school does have very tight processes in place to ensure the disruption to the children is minimal is their teacher is     
absent. Whether the children find themselves in a split grade or having a replacement teacher they will be doing the same 
work as everyone else in the cohort. They do not just do ‘busy’ work.  
My wish for everyone is to stay as healthy as possible over the winter period. Fingers crossed! 
 
THREE WAY CONFERENCES 
Just a reminder that our Three-Way Conferences will be held on Wednesday 26th June 2024 between 10.00am and 7.00pm. 
The children are not required at school on this day. TheirCare will be running a full day program if you require care. 
We would love all children to attend the interview with their parents/carers. This is a great opportunity to celebrate the work 
they have done together. We will let you know via COMPASS when the Interview Booking Portal becomes live.  
 
TAX TIME! 
With Tax Time just around the corner, may I remind you that the school is able to receive tax deductable donations (BIG or 
SMALL). We have a Building fund and Library fund available. 
So, if you are interested in making a monetary donation to the school, please contact our Business Manager – Marisa         
Petersen on 9309 4350 and she will organise this with you. 
 
Have a great week everyone. Remember Donut Day on Thursday! 
 
Take care, 
Jane Donaldson 
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